
Portsmouth 
Traffic & Safety Committee 

_______________________________________________ 
Traffic & Safety Committee Meeting 

8:00 AM – February 20, 2003 
City Hall/Council Chambers 

 
ON SITE COMMITTEE: Please meet on Tuesday, February 18, 2003 at 8:00 A.M. in the upper parking 
lot at CITY HALL, 1 Junkins Avenue, to view the following locations: 
 
• 566 Greenland Road – Request to Erect Fence on City Property – Planning Board Referral 
______________________________________________________________ 
AGENDA: 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER 
 
II. ROLL CALL 
 
III. ACCEPTANCE OF THE MINUTES: December 19, 2002 (attached) 
 
IV. CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

(A) Market/Kearsarge Intersection – concerns regarding red light violations – 1/6/03 email 
from Atlantic Heights Neighborhood Association and accident history attached. 

(B) NH Highway Safety Agency Grant Application – 1/16/03 application attached. 
 

V. OLD BUSINESS:  
 
VI. NEW BUSINESS: 

 
(A) 566 Greenland Road – Request to Erect Fence on City Property – Planning Board 

Referral. See 1/24/03 Planning Board letter, 10/17/02 Legal Department 
Memorandum, 10/14/02 letter from resident of 566 Greenland Road, and various 
photographs. 

(B) Wentworth By the Sea Hotel & Resort – Request for directional signage in City 
right-of-way – 1/16/03 letter attached. 

 
VII. INFORMATION ITEMS:  
 

(A) Crossroads House Pedestrian and Safety Improvements – Update – 2/10/03 Memo.  
 

VIII. ADJOURNMENT: 
 

The complete packet is on file at the Public Works Department 
 


